
From: Shepherd, Rebecca E.
To: Galloway, Jackie A; Martin, Tracy
Subject: RE: Spartanburg County, File 42.513A, SC Route 101 at SC Route 417
Date: Friday, November 15, 2019 1:17:04 PM
Attachments: SC101 at SC417 XROW MaD.Ddf

Jackie,

The proposed undertaking involves the sale or transfer of one excess right of way (ROW) parcel 
located southwest of the intersection of SC Route 101 and SC Route 417 in Spartanburg County. The 
parcel totals approximately 0.72 acres in size. According to the SCDOT plans library, SCDOT has 
owned this property since 2002 when improvements to the intersection were completed.

Cultural Resources background review of the proposed excess ROW location was conducted in 
ArchSite and Google Earth, and historical imagery showing the location was examined. ArchSite 
review indicated that a portion of the ROW parcel was previously surveyed by Brockington and 
Associates in 2000, prior to improvements to SC Route 101 (Bridgman and Harvey 2000). This survey 
recorded one cultural resource 60 meters southwest of the parcel, the Cashville School (Site # 293­
0173). The school was constructed in 1930 and evaluated as potentially eligible for the National 
Register of Historic Places (NRHP). The USDA Web Soil Survey maps all of the soils within the parcel 
as well drained with two to six percent slopes. According to the SCDOT Plans Library, the 
southwestern portion of the parcel contained the previous alignment of SC Route 417. Some of the 
pavement is still in place and is now used as a driveway. The northwestern half of the parcel would 
have previously been road shoulder for the former alignment.

A cultural resources field investigation of the excess ROW location was conducted on November 12, 
2019. Most of the parcel exhibited signs of significant disturbance from road construction, asphalt 
removal, utility lines and slope. No shovel test pits were excavated, but as much of the parcel had an 
exposed surface, the area was surface inspected. No surface artifacts were observed and no new 
cultural resources were identified. Site #293-0173 was photographed and its site card was updated.

In conclusion, the proposed excess ROW location is heavily disturbed. Taking this into account, based 
on the background research and field investigation, there is little likelihood that previously 
unrecorded cultural resources are present within this parcel. As such, there are no cultural resources 
concerns for this transaction.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Rebecca Shepherd
Archaeologist
South Carolina Department of Transportation
955 Park Street Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: 803.737.1944
Email: ShepherdRE@scdot.org

From: Galloway, Jackie A <GallowayJA@scdot.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 3:16 PM
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To: Martin, Tracy <MartinT@scdot.org>
Cc: Shepherd, Rebecca E. <ShepherdRE@scdot.org>
Subject: Spartanburg County, File 42.513A, SC Route 101 at SC Route 417

Hey Tracy and Rebecca,

We have another Disposal of Excess ROW that we need Cultural Resources information.

Thanks,

Jackie Galloway
SCDOT Environmental Services
(803) 737-1078
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